


husband faces and toxins he is exposed to in his daily work. Whilst I know that these risks
are mitigated as much as possible, cancers amongst firefighters do and will still occur. In
the event of our family being affected by a fire related cancer it would at least be helpful to
know that we would be supported during this time, not only by the close knit fire service
community but also by presumptive legislation laws.

Thank you for reading my submission, all Victorians, including Victoria’s professional and
volunteer firefighters, deserve modern fire services that meet the needs of our growing
communities. To ensure the safety of all Victorians - including my husband as a firefighter,
I ask you to please support the proposed fire services reform and presumptive legislation
bill.

Rebecca Plier
Victorian resident and wife of career firefighter
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